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YOUR IMPACT MATTERS

GETTING THE WORD OUT!
A priority for 2024 is getting the word out about
KCCRT, the services we offer, and how we can
support our first responders and communities. We
need your help to identify potential trainings or
conferences that KCCRT could potentially attend. If
you know of an upcoming first responder gathering,
conference, or training, please email the details to
kccrt@ky.gov. 

Following a recent response, the leadership of the
requesting organization conveyed their gratitude for
the valuable services we provided to their first
responder team. I want to express how incredibly
worthwhile and impactful your commitment is to our
first responders and communities. Your time and
energy are investments in the well-being of our first
responders and communities, and believe me, it pays
off. Your commitment is beyond valuable, and I want
each of you to know just how much it means.

January Stats:
Number of response requests: 3 
Number of people served: 36

Resource: 
www.facebook.com/MendtheLineKY/

http://kccrt.ky.gov/

